
 

 

Attention All Providers 
 

Joint DMH/DD/SUS and DHB (NC Medicaid) Provider Webinar  

Update Webinar for Providers 

NCDHHS is holding an update webinar on April 6 from 3-4 p.m. for providers, practice 
managers, quality improvement professionals and care coordinators to provide updates 
from the Division of Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities and Substance Abuse 
Services and Division of Health Benefits (NC Medicaid). Register for the webinar and visit 
the Community Engagement and Training page on the NCDHHS website for previous 
webinars and trainings.  

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. Any questions 
about this Urgent Notification that does not already have an email listed for 
questions from that specific section, may be sent to the following email: 
NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered in a Q&A 
format and published on Trillium’s website. 
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